
 

COVID-19 Update #3 
Dear SALISES 2020 Conference Participants and Friends, 

Further to the previous COVID-19 UPDATES #1 and #2 on this web site about announcements to be 
made about the dates for the 21st Annual SALISES Conference that was originally carded for 5th - 
8th May, 2020 at the Mt. Irvine Bay Hotel and Resort in Tobago, the following decisions have been 
taken after consultation with various stakeholders : 

1. The 21st Annual SALISES Conference has been postponed from its original date of 5th - 8th 
May, 2020 to a date to be fixed. 

2. A further announcement will be made on 6th June, 2020. 
3. The COVID-19 situation will be continuously monitored and The UWI Senior Management, 

the Mt. Irvine Bay Hotel Management, Conference sponsors and other stakeholders will be 
further consulted before another announcement is made on 6th June instant. 

In the meantime, continue to stay safe and observe all of the guidelines being provided by your 
various Ministries of Health and health professionals. 

Conference Website 

http://conferences.sta.uwi.edu/salises/

